
 
Dear Dr. Samuels, 
 
I want to thank you for the gift of a stethoscope. My name is 
Brandon Couch, an incoming medical student from Argyle, Texas. 
Receiving the stethoscope made me realize that I was finally 
starting my journey through medical school to become a physician. 
All of my life, it has seemed so far away. However, the white coat and 
stethoscope let me know that it was actually here. Your generosity to 
the School of Medicine and Stethoscopes for Students is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
Brandon Couch 



 
Dear Dr. Samuels, 
 
My name is Jacob Dunn, an incoming medical student from 
Murfreesboro, Tennesee. Thank you for supporting the School of 
Medicine Stethoscopes for Students program. Your generosity 
allowed me to receive a TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. I 
decided to become a physician in order to become a servant to 
my future community. I hope to become the type of physician that 
cares deeply for those I am serving and your support makes that 
possible. Thank you again for your help! 
 
Sincerely,  
Jacob Dunn 




